A NEW PERFIN DESIGN?by Harry Dobaon
The perfin illustrated below, on a GV Id stamp, was taken to the London meeting
at Baden Powell House.  No one there could throw any light on the Die.

I would be interested to know if anyone else has a similar copy or any information
about it.

I will be only too pleased to pass on
any comments from readers.
By. M.R.S.






